
WEEK OF MAY 10, 2021

CONNECTOR, LANE & RAMP CLOSURES

Lane closures for electrical and demolition work will take place on 91 eastbound from
Lincoln Ave. to McKinley St., Monday, May 10 to Friday, May 14, nightly from 9 p.m. to 6
a.m. At least two lanes will remain open. The following ramp and connector closures are
also scheduled:

91 Eastbound Main St. On-Ramp
Monday, May 10 to Thursday, May 13, nightly from 9 p.m. to 5:30 a.m.
Friday, May 14, 10:30 p.m. to 8 a.m.

15 Southbound to 91 Eastbound Connector
Monday, May 10 and Tuesday, May 11, nightly from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m.

Please note that construction activity is subject to change.

Be in the know! Sign up for project updates that go straight to your moblie phone
with text messages.

https://vimeo.com/peteherron/review/539398606/1b480e89cf


NEIGHBORING PROJECTS

15 Slab Replacement Project: Caltrans is replacing pavement sections on I-15 between
Nichols Rd. and Route 60.Read the latest project closure information here.

PROJECT OVERVIEW

The Riverside County Transportation Commission, in partnership with Caltrans, is building the
15/91 Express Lanes Connector to link the 15 Express Lanes and the 91 Express Lanes. New
connections will be provided:

From the eastbound 91 Express Lanes to the northbound 15 Express Lanes and
From the southbound 15 Express Lanes to the westbound 91 Express Lanes

 

The project also is extending both the eastbound 91 outside general-purpose lane and the eastern
end of the 91 Express Lanes approximately one-half mile east to Promenade Avenue to help with
vehicle merging in this area. Construction began in April 2021 and the connector is expected to
open in 2023.

https://files.constantcontact.com/8c306893601/90a72afa-1a01-47ff-b3f9-cd175b172253.pdf


Visit our website

http://rctc.org/15-91connector

